

TEXAS TECH UNIVERSITY Climate Science Center 4



CSC Weekly News - 04/11/17

Science By The Glass

Join us for our Science By The Glass event tonight, April 11th at 6PM at Back 40 Grill located at 5214 98th St. Dr. Natasja van Gestel will be giving a presentation titled "Tails from Antarctica: Effects of Warming on Antarctic Life." Dr. van Gestel's research focuses on quantitative global change ecology, from terrestrial to biogeochemical cycles in response to climate change, to biodiversity sustainable agriculture. Science By The Glass events are informal discussions that bring together members of the community with TTU faculty and students to discuss topics related to science, climate, and society. This event is free and open to the public. **LEARN MORE**





Video Of The Week

Check out one of our Videos For Science episodes featuring Aaron Hill. Aaron is a graduate research assistant working in the severe weather research group under Dr. Christopher Weiss. Watch as he talks about his research and how he was a part of the VORTEX SouthEast severe weather team. Aaron's Ph.D. will address the applications of ensemble sensitivity to adaptive observations. WATCH NOW







